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Ashley Haynes/Freeman Staff

Riley Hudson brought out the newest version of the Queen Elsa costume to collect candy Wednesday morning at La Casa
de Esperanza.

La Casa gets spooky

WAUKESHA — La Casa de Esperanza students got
an early chance to trick-or-treat Wednesday morning.
All grade levels showed off their costumes as they
went from classroom to classroom, seeking their
sugar fix.

La Casa de Esperanza student Benjamin Sanchez went
for a prehistoric look for his Halloween costume. He was a
T-rex during an early session of trick-or-treating.

Adrian Villegas hands out candy to students Wednesday morning
at La Casa de Esperanza while dressed as Buzz Lightyear.
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